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Appeals Court Denies President Trump’s Request to Reinstate
Immigration Ban
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In the article, "Appeals Court Denies President Trump’s Request to Reinstate Immigration Ban,"

featured in SHRM, Attorney Kim Thompson comments on the federal appeals court that

unanimously denied the president's appeal to reinstate the immigration ban.

"This situation continues to remain highly fluid with near-daily developments, so employers will

want to remain up to speed with the case as its outcome could impact your workforce and require

adjustments to your business practices," said Kim Thompson, a partner in the Atlanta office of law

firm Fisher Phillips and chair of the firm's Global Immigration Practice Group.

"The legal status of the court order could change at any time so immediate action is essential."

To read the full article, please visit SHRM. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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